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The	Professor	K.	Patricia	Cross	Collaborative	Scholarship	Award	
	

Call	for	Proposals	–	Due	Mon.,	April	2,	2018	
	
We	invite	proposals	from	collaborative	teams	of	students	in	the	Graduate	School	of	
Education	at	the	University	of	California,	Berkeley	who	show	interest	in	and	promise	as	
creative	future	leaders	in	teaching	and	learning	for	a	scholarship	named	in	honor	of	
Professor	Emerita	Pat	Cross	for	her	lifelong	commitment	to	teaching	and	learning.			
		
Joint	proposals	will	be	considered	from	teams	of	at	least	three	and	no	more	than	five	
students	for	innovative	research	that	improves	classroom	practice	and	strengthens	
teaching	and	learning.	Each	member	of	the	team	will	receive	an	equal	proportion	of	the	
total	of	available	funds.	The	recipients	of	the	Professor	K.	Patricia	Cross	Collaborative	
Scholarship	Award	will	be	selected	by	faculty	of	the	Graduate	School	of	Education	based	
on	the	quality	of	their	research	proposal,	along	with	a	demonstrated	commitment	to	
teaching	and	learning;	a	record	of	academic	excellence;	and	interest	in	pursuit	of	
research	that	improves	classroom	practice	and	the	development	of	collaboration	
amongst	scholars	and	students.	Awards	may	be	used	to	collect	pilot	data	for	a	larger	
project,	or	preliminary	work	for	a	dissertation.	
	
The	Professor	K.	Patricia	Cross	Collaborative	Scholarship	for	the	2018	Spring	Semester	
will	be	$10,200	total.		To	be	considered	for	this	award,	please	submit	a	joint	proposal	of	
2	–	3	pages	and	include	a	statement	from	each	team	member	about	their	background,	
interests	and	desired	career	trajectory,	a	CV	and	a	letter	of	reference	from	an	advisor	or	
faculty	member.			
	
Please	submit	materials	via	email	to	Liliana	Hernandez,	GSE	Fellowship	Coordinator	at	
lilihr@berkeley.edu by	Monday,	April	2,	2018. 
	
SELECTION	
Prospective	recipients	will	be	identified	through	a	joint	proposal	competition	and	
selected	by	the	Dean	and	the	Fellowship	Committee	of	the	Graduate	School	of	
Education.	Award	notifications	will	be	made	by	April	20,	2018.		
	
REPORTING	
Award	recipients	will	provide	a	brief	1-2	page	report	by	September	1,	2018	describing	
the	progress	of	the	collaborative	project.	A	brief	final	report	will	be	required	at	the	end	
of	the	project.	
	
	


